22nd June, 1895,

* Dear 8ir,
With reference to my lettervof the 25th January last and to
the interview I

subsoguent

1tly had with you respecting the elassificatio
1

8 steamer"ANARPOOURA"™, I beg to acquaint you that on enquiry
/7

eing nade at the Customs iHouse it appears that r.R.Varty is

4
'

- reglstered as heing ithe Owner of the vessel,

1 Hghltherefore be glad if you will kindly let me know

whether there has

AW

heen any change in the Owncrship of the vessel since

the arrangements made hetween us in regard to the carrying out of

the 8pecial Survey lo.2

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Becretary,
J.W.Adamson Esq.,

20,Billiter Street,

£.C.

Lo T 20~ 0302




